LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
MEIKAI BUILDING

No. 32, AKASHI MACHI,

TELEGRAMS:  REGISTER' KOBE

TELEPHONE:- RBBO SANNOMIYA

The Secretary,

WOKIN GHAM . /

S/S "CHILE MARU" J%f
Dear Sir, |
In reply to your letter of the 2é4th February last
regarding the Boiler Survey on the above vessel, I have to
say that this survey was carried out and reported last
December. Please see Kobe Report No.1l1l719.

1 am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,




3m,7,40.
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